
COMMITTEE REPORT – June 21, 2022 
 
DPAC: 
 

-Next meeting to be determined. The gaming grant has been received and will be 
distributed to school PACs. 

 
BCSTA-Provincial Council 
 

-Next meeting is in October 
 
BCSTA: Kootenay Boundary Branch: 
 

-The Branch will be held in September virtually 
-A motion was passed to hold the AGM virtually on election years 
-That lets us off the hook for hosting this year – we will be the hosts in 2023 

 
BCTF/BCSTA Group Life Insurance Committee 
 

- I sit on this committee on behalf of BCSTA 
 -Next meeting AGM to be held April 17, 2023 

 
BCPSEA: 
 

-Receiving updates about the bargaining 
-The Symposium is scheduled for November 7 – the current alternate should consider    
attending 

 
Graduations: 
 

-Attended both LESS and NSS graduations 
-Always enjoy these events and always impressed by how successful and different they  
are 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, Lora Lee Brekke, Trustee 



June 21, 2022 REPORT  

 

LESS PAC – met May 25/22.  Bouldering wall update – they have received $10,500, to date and still 

require approximately $7,000.  Fundraising ideas were discussed and a motion was passed to invite 

community businesses to donate to the project. 

 

 

Slocan Lake Chamber of Commerce – nothing to report. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Rhonda Farrell 

 


